
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs K Bones at kbones@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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11 February 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Student Council Team Building Trip 
Wednesday, 6 May 2020 

 
The Student Council is a fantastic strength of The Buckingham School allowing students to 
set both short and long term goals and find solutions to problems faced within our school 
community. 
 
As your child is part of our Student Council Team, I am delighted to invite them to a Team 
Building day at Green Park, Aylesbury. During the day, students will engage in problem 
solving, physical and mental challenges designed to develop trust, consideration, 
leadership, co-operation and communication skills. 
 
The cost of this trip which includes transport, administration, insurance and all activities is 
£21. This is to be paid via ParentMail by Friday, 27th March 2020. Please also complete the 
attached Parental Consent Form (EV8) and return it to the Payment Box during break and 
lunch time, by this same date. Should you have any issues accessing this site, please email 
Mrs Newall at gnewall@buckinghamschool.org.           
 
The trip will be within school hours and all students will return by 3.10pm. Students should 
wear smart yet casual clothing which is weather appropriate as all activities will be outside.  
Students will also need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wallace 
Anti-Bullying Co-ordinator  
Student Voice Lead 
awallace@buckinghamschool.org  

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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